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LD 380 does not observe the proven fact that gender-affirming health care services 
are quite literally life-saving care. Trans youth deserve support, to thrive, and to live. 
If Maine really cares about young people and truly cares about mental health and 
suicide prevention, this bill can not pass.  I urge you to vote "Ought not to pass". 


